
You're Invited to Our Thanksgiving Dinner! 

Dear Family, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our annual Thanksgiving dinner! Let's gather together to 

celebrate and give thanks for the blessings of the past year. 

Date: Thursday, November 24, 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, State 

Please let us know if you will be able to join us by RSVP-ing by November 15th. 

We can't wait to see everyone and share our favorite dishes! 

With love, 

Your Family 


